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ALL PALPA MEMBERS:        JANUARY 15, 2007. 
 
 
 
A SPECIAL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE WAS CALLED IMMEDIATELY 
TO DISCUSS CIRCULAR NO. 02/2007 DATED 9TH JANUARY 2007 
ISSUED ARBITRARILY BY THE MANAGEMENT REGARDING 
SALARY RAISE 2007. 
 
THE ABOVE DOCUMENT HAS A FEW ANOMALIES, WHICH ARE 
NOT IN CONFORMITY WITH OUR MUTUALLY AGREED CIRCULAR 
NO. 36/2006 DATED 26TH MAY 2006. 
 
WE ARE APPROACHING THE MANAGEMENT TO SORT OUT THIS 
PROBLEM. KINDLY WAIT FOR OUR NEXT INFO. 
 
THANKING YOU, 
 
YOURS SINCERELY, 
 
 
 
CAPT. NAYYER NAZIR 
VICE PRESIDENT   
 
 


